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PATIENT  PARTICIPATION  GROUP  MEETING  -  20/032014

Attendees:
Graham Hunt



Steve Southward



Mahmud Welton


Ian Tulley





Robert Cooper



Pauline Bryan-Brown

Apologies:
Graham Willoughby

Sarah Pearce

Opening Remarks

Graham informed the group that Roger, Alan and Linda have resigned from the group.
Matters Arising from Last Meeting

Graham let the group know that the surgery has a new opening time of 8.25am and it seems to be working well so that any patient that has an 8.30am appointment can go straight through and will be at their appointment on time rather than waiting in the queue. Also the practice meeting now only runs until 8.30am so as not to disrupt the morning appointments on that day.

Patient Group Survey update

Graham handed out the survey for the group to discuss. The group went through all of the questions with in the survey in great depth. Graham informed the group of the comparisons in results compared to last year’s survey. It was suggested that question 6, which was a list of all services that the surgery offers was to be put on the web site and also on a poster within the surgery with and explanation of what each service is for and what in involves. 

The group were happy that this year’s survey came out positive for the surgery.

Recruiting new PPG members

Ian said to the group that as a group they need to make people aware of what the PPG group is so as to recruit new members. Graham suggested that it might be a good idea to have a regular clinic as such for the group to be there for patients that may want to join or have any questions they would like to ask the group. This will be worked up ready for the next meeting.
Review of Dr’s extended hours

From the feedback of the survey half of the patients were interested in different opening times for the extended surgery. Dr Southward said he will have a talk to the Dr’s about this at the next Practice meeting on Tuesday. It was suggested having a trail run of about 3 months with the possibility of the surgery opening much earlier of a morning for 1 or 2 sessions.

Dr Jain

Pauline asked if Dr Jain was going to be replaced. Graham and Dr Southward confirmed that no, he would not be replaced at the moment. 

Care Data Record

Mahmud mentioned that not everyone in the UK has received information about this in the post yet. Graham explained that this is correct and that they have now decided to delay going ahead with this for a further 6 months.

Patient Transport between hospitals

Mahmud bought up the subject of how difficult it is to use public transport between Eastbourne and Conquest Hospital in Hastings. He had looked into this in some detail and found a booklet at the Information centre on how to travel from Eastbourne to Hastings Hospital. It takes 1 hour 52 mins on the bus. Graham asked if Mahmud could get hold of a few more of these booklets so they can be put in the surgery for the patient's information. Mahmud felt that it would be a good idea to have a shuttle bus service for the patients use to be able to go between the hospitals that now offer the services that were once offered in Eastbourne. The group agreed that this would be a good idea and wanted it bought up by Sarah at the next PPG Eastbourne Forum. 

A.O.B 

Mahmud handed Graham a copy of The Lighthouse Surgery’s news letter, just for interest as he knows a member of their PPG.

Statins

Mahmud wanted a medical view on this as there has been some negativity about these in the news recently. Dr Southward explained that a lot of the news items about these are incorrect and to not worry because if a change was needed to be made for a patient then the Dr would change it.  

A.O.B

Action points agreed from Patient Survey;
1: Dr’s to review their extended hours

2: A poster and list of the surgery’s services

3: Arrange dates for PPG clinic

Date of next meeting – 3rd April 1pm

